
higli and there is not enough jobs for Canadians. / Unemployment -- a lot
of people are physically fit and can' t work find work. / Unemployment --

I 'm unemployed and there's a lot of others like me who are unemployed
too. / Unemployment -- the whole picture of unemployment 19 the country
is most important. I lnemployment situation -- the whole f ield of
unemployment. IEmployment -- getting people back to work. / Economy -

job related. There is so much unemployment in the country.I
Unemployment -- too much in this country. I Unemployment -- lack of work
in Canada for people. / Enough work to go around job creation. P-'Not
enough jobs being created to keep everyone employed. I Lnemployment -

most of the people don't have work in the province. IUnemployment -

more job opportunities and more meaningful job opportunities.I
Unemployment -- pretty high in parts of Canada right here it's pretty
bad. I Unetuployment -- saine wages across Canada. I Unemployment -- no
jobs here -- situation is pretty bad. I (nemployment -- everyone has a
right to a job. IUnemployment -- lots of people are unemployed and can't
fînd any jobs. IUnemployment -- many of my friends are trying to find
work in their f ield. I Lnemployment -- people having jobs is more
important than political ideologies. IUnemployment -- government is flot
doing enough to create empl.oyment. IUnemployment -- this is a very
serious problem. / Unemployment -- just the apparent lack of jobs ini
Canada. I Unemployment -- not enougli work for people. I Unemployment --

need more jobs for the people of the province. I Unemployment and the
lack of good jobs. / Jobs -- just unemployment everywhere. / The rate of
jobless people in this country too high. I Tnemployment -- need more jobs
for the people of the future. I Mot enough work to go around hard to, get
a job. I Lack of jobs in Canada. I Unemployment -- there is just flot
enough jobs for peopl.e. IThe higli rate of unemployed people in the
country. I Unemployment -- having jobs is more important than anything
else. I Unemployment -- in many areas of Canada. IUnemployment -- there
is too much of it in our economy. I Unemployment -- the markets, foreign,
and domestic, are right, so to reduce cost, busiriesses are laying off
people. I Work -- the number of people who are unemployed. I Unemployment
-- I think ve need f ree trade to increase jobs by more trade with United
States. I Job Situation -- more work in West for farmers. I Employment -

not enough jobs. I Jobs -- e need all kinds of different jobs to be
created. I The economy -there are a lot of people out of work the
country would be more prosperous if there vas more work. I Economy lack
of jobs. IEconomy -- employment and jobs -- not enough government
spending -the unemployment makes our dollar lover. I Full employment
creation -a more competitive position in economic pictures. I Financial
problens -empîcyment is very, very high and many have to leave
Newfoundland. I We should have more people working s0 that we won't over
extend our social security system. I The unemployment. I There aren' t
enough jobs in the country. ILe chômage : lorsqu'on est en chômage, on a
pas de sous. I Le chômage :l'électronique prend la place de la main-
d'oeuvre. ILe chômage : plusieurs amies de mon entourage sont affectées
par cela. IIl n'y a pas assez d'emploi. Il y a trop de gens sur
l'assurance-chômage ou le bien-être social. / Le chômage : il y a


